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For the attention of: 

 
- National Olympic Commitees 
- International Sport Federations 
- National & Regional Fair Play 

Committees 
- FISU and Member Federations 
- ISF and Member Federations 
- Organizing Committees 
- Partner organizations: ICSSPE, 

UNESCO, WADA 
- National Sport Federations 
- Organizations & individuals 

committed for Fair Play 

 

Budapest, 25 November 2020 

Dear Partners, dear Friends of Fair Play, 

 

The International Fair Play Committee try to keep alive the ideas of Olympism and ethics of 

Fair Play  in the shadow of Covid virus, trusting that this virus will be ended sooner or later and 

sport life will continue to flourish again. Sport is one of the fundamental part, we can say the basic 

of the ideas of Fair Play. We will to preserve it by all means in the future and for which it is 

essential to present good examples. This is yours and our tasks, too and I would like to ask for 

your kind support for this.  

Because of the strong Covid situation, we were not able to organize our Award Ceremony 

this year, according to our plan we would like to hold this Gala on 7 September 2021, on the 

World Fair Play Day. Of course, the Award Ceremony of the 2020 winners will traditionally be 

held, hopefully, at the end of the year in 2021.  

I really trust that in this fight threatened by the virus, we all agree that strengthening of 

sport, ideas of Olympism and Fair play are of high importance.  

Thank you in advance for your honorable nominations.  

 

I wish good health to all of you and take care, 

                                                                  
                           Jenő Kamuti 
                              President 
           International Fair Play Committee 
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